
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2020-016 

Date:         June 12, 2020 

Subject:    HPD Bulletin F4-2020-EN003-00 Oil Pump Recall 
 
HPD has found that oil pumps from a specific batch have a defect that could result in loss of oil pump 
failure. 
 
See the attached HPD bulletin for details. 


